
Leadership of the country

Given the unusual events playing out this week I write this short  piece to
give people an opportunity to send in their views. I am consulting widely on
what should now happen.

I am strongly of the view that the issue of leadership has to be resolved by
the Conservative Parliamentary party. An early General election is not in the
national interest. We need urgent Ministerial action to promote growth and
tackle the cost of living crisis. There is a majority to do what needs doing.
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